
Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees 
Meeting Minutes 

November 1, 2022 
 

 
The meeting was promptly called to order at 5:00 PM at the Tuftonboro Town Offices.  
 
In attendance: Trustee Susan Weeks (chairperson) and Trustees Guy Pike and Carol Bush.  
 
The minutes of the October 6, 2022 meeting were read and approved with 2 corrections.  
 
An invoice from Mark Eldridge for $4,360 for cemetery maintenance was approved for payment.  
 
Sue Weeks will contact Jake Brooks regarding past tree work that may not have been billed to us. 
 
Guy Pike noted that there is $750 in the selectmen’s 2023 budget for cemetery legal work if needed. 
 
The deeds are completed for the plots we are buying back from St. Onge and Buckley. 
 
Sue met with Susan Dow regarding the family cemetery that they have been maintaining. It seems that 
the family is considering having the town take over the maintenance.  
 
An application for 1 fully body plot from Karen and Steven Caretsky, residents of Melvin Village, was 
approved.  
 
An application from Jessica Landry for 1 cremation plot for her deceased father William Paul Rude, a 
former resident on Shirley Way, was approved.  
 
An invoice from Blue Ridge Landscaping for $13,915 was approved for payment.  
 
The trustees voted to hire TruGreen for weed control, fertilizing and grub treatment in the Town House 
Cemetery for next season in the amount of $3,866.53. 
 
An application for 2 cremation plots in the Thomas Cemetery on Tuftonboro Neck was received from 
Mary Williams of Mirror Lake Drive. The trustees decided to meet there on November 4th to see if there 
is room for additional plots.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 PM.  
The next meeting of the cemetery trustees will be Tuesday, December 6th, 2022 at 5:00 PM at the 
Tuftonboro Town Offices. Public attendance and input are encouraged.   
 
Submitted by Carol Bush 
Secretary, Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees 
 
 
 
 
   



 
 
 


